Cumberland County
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
1705 Owen Drive
Fayetteville NC 28304

Date: September 15, 2025

A big Thank You to everyone who stopped by our last Allocated event on
September 12%. Your patience and courteous behavior was greatly appreciated
by the stores. It seems nice to be able to have these type of Allocated events
without banning someone for 5 years or life, which we have occasionally had to
do in the past due to poor behavior or not respecting our guidelines. Keep up the
outstanding behavior.

We anticipate our next Allocated event will be sometime in fate November to
early December. That event would be the annual Holiday Lottery.

For Allocated items of Buffalo Trace, Eagle Rare, and Blanton’s....... those items
are randomly placed in our stores each month based upon availability.



